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Urmston Grammar School - Headteacher: Mrs R S Wall 

pride, participation, empathy 

9th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 “So this is Key Stage 4” Information Evening 

Wednesday 21st September 2022 in the Theatre 6pm 

We would like to invite you to our Year 10 “So this is Key Stage 4” Information Evening at 6pm on Wednesday 

21st September 2022.  The aim of the evening is to provide parents with an overview of Key Stage 4 and our 

policies and systems to support your children through these demanding two years. 

The areas we will cover are: 

• Introduction – Mrs Wall 

• Pastoral Support – Miss Smith 

• Timeline of Events – Mr Roberts 

• Work Experience – Mrs Kinder 

• Beyond GCSE – Miss Lingwood 

• GCSE Tracking and Target Setting – Mr Kennedy-Fowler 

• Proactive Learning at GCSE – Mr Roberts 

• What Makes a Proactive Parent – Miss Smith 

•  

The presentation, which will last approximately one hour, will take place in the Theatre; this is accessed through 

the Moorside Road entrance. We would be grateful if you could follow this link to complete the form to let us 

know if you will attending the session; please can you do this by Friday 16th September 2022. 

We believe that this evening will be extremely useful to all parents and hope that you can attend. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs R S Wall   Mr P Roberts   Miss J Smith 
Headteacher   Head of School   Year 10 Pastoral Leader 
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